
To 

Subject: 

Sir. 

The Divisional Forest Officer 
Kullu Forest Division, Kullu. 

Sr. No. 

Diversion of 0.5848 hectare of forest land in favour of M/s Jamdagni 

Hydro Power for the construction of Dhuangan-III (1.0 MW) SHEP 

withing the jurisdiction of Kullu Forest Division. 
(Proposal:FP/HP/HYD/49485/2020) 

Kindly refer to online EDS dated 18.12.2023 raised by your office on the 

above cited subject. 

The reply to the observation is furnished as under: 

EDS 

Whether this project is envisaged in the 
comprehensive EIA for the Beas basin. 
Please elaborate. Reply is submitted to this 
oftice at the earliest so that the case will be 
processed to the State Govt. for 
recommendation. 

Reply 
In this regard, it is submitted that 
Dhuangan-||| (1.0 MW) SHEP does 

not fall under the purview of 
Environment Impact Assessment 
(ElA), 2006 as per MoEF & CC, 
Gol Notification No.S.O.3067(E) 
dated 01l.12.2009. 

Yours faith fully. 

(Authorized Signatory) 
M/s Jamdagni Hydro Power 
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